Dear Parents,

- **Spring Flower Sale:** Please see the information in today's email about the Spring Flower Sale with *Roden's Elegant Gardens*. Support St. Zachary with beautiful flowers that will arrive in time for Mother's Day.
- Parent-Teacher Conferences, Thursday, March 11: Teachers will be emailing conference requests within the next few days. If you do not receive an email, a conference is not required at this time for your student. If you would like to request a conference, please email your child's teacher.
- Spring Break: The Office of Catholic Schools strongly encourages all school families to enjoy Spring Break locally this year and avoid any out-of-state travel. Doing so best positions us to continue with in person learning uninterrupted for the remainder of the school year. It also helps to keep our communities safer as our local health departments and state authorities work out their COVID19 vaccination plans. The Archdiocesan COVID-19 Task Force continues to monitor all published quarantine guidance per local and federal health departments. As you plan for Spring Break, please consult the City of Chicago Department of Public Health Emergency Travel Order map, which is updated every Tuesday. Depending upon which state an individual travels to/from a quarantine of 10 days may be required. International travel quarantine remains 10 days. Since the beginning of the school year, safety has remained our top priority. If you are planning on traveling or have any questions, please contact Mrs. Potenza.
- Archdiocese of Chicago Parent Survey 2021: The 2021 survey is now open. Parents, please go to http://survey.5essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/ to complete the survey. The survey window will close on March 26, 2021. Your input is crucial! Thank you for participating in this survey.
- **Stations of the Cross:** Student led Stations of the Cross are recorded on Fridays during Lent and shared via our YouTube channel.
- Upcoming dates:
 - o Tuesday, March 9 Report cards sent home
 - Thursday, March 11 Parent-Teacher Conferences
 - o Friday, March 12 School is in session
 - Monday, March 29 through Monday, April 5 No School. Spring Break/Easter holiday. School is back in session on Tuesday, April 6.
 - Friday, April 30 No School
- Tomorrow is St. Zachary Family T-shirt day! Jeans are allowed.

Thank you.

St. Zachary School Office

Thursday_mail_3-4-2021.pdf